
From: Dave Atcheson
To: House Fisheries
Subject: Board of Fisheries nominees
Date: Thursday, September 03, 2020 12:36:27 PM

I am writing to express my opposition to nominee Mr. Abe Williams, as his work with Pebble
should preclude his serving on the Board of Fisheries. It is a direct conflict of interest to the
goals of the board to develop and conserve Alaska's fisheries.

I also have grave concerns over the nomination of Mr. Wood, due to his contract working
directly with the Governor's office. i believe this also would be a conflict of interest.

Thank you,

Dave Atcheson
Sterling, Alaska
907-398-4216
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